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SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF NOTIFICATION TO THE TEXAS DEPARTMENT 
OF MOTOR VEHICLES REGARDING THE CONTINUATION OF 
THE COUNTY ROAD AND BRIDGE FEE

*** CONSENT AGENDA ***

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested that the Commissioners Court approve the notification to the Texas Department of
Motor Vehicles regarding the continuation of the current County Road and Bridge Fee for CY 2025.

BACKGROUND

County Commissioners Courts are statutorily required to notify the Texas Department of Motor
Vehicles each year regarding the imposition or removal of the optional County Road and Bridge Fee.
Staff is recommending that we continue to maintain the $10.00 fee on motor vehicle registrations.

These funds are utilized for county transportation-related services.

FISCAL IMPACT

The amount of fees collected will be determined by the number of vehicle registrations.


